
 

Willandra Primary School 

Transition to Kindergarten 2023 

 
Do you have a child who is entering Kindergarten in 2024? If yes, enrol in our Transition to 
Kindergarten Class. This program is run by our ECE Coordinator; Mrs Gaye Marwood-Bush to 
develop and enhance the skills and knowledge required for your child to transition into 
Kindergarten.  

The class will take place at Willandra Primary School on Wednesdays from 8.30-10.30am in 
the school Library. Parents will be required to stay with their child as part of the program.               
Please note that younger siblings are not able to attend. We ask for gold coin donation to 
help cover the cost of craft materials. 

The Semester One sessions will commence in Term 1,  

Week 6, Wednesday 8th March until Wednesday 14th June 2023. 

We have a limited number of places available, please print and complete the form below and 
return sheet to the office by Week 5, Wednesday 1st March. No late forms will be accepted. 
You will be emailed prior to the starting date if your child has been given a place.   

Please note that with changes to the enrolment requirements by the Department, 
immunisation records downloaded from My Gov, must be supplied to the office.                                  
The statement must not be older than 2 months. Application forms are also available on the 
school website https://www.willandraps.wa.edu.au/on the Parent Information, useful links 
tab. 

Many thanks, 

Gaye Marwood-Bush 

Child’s name ________________________________________D.O.B _______________ 

Parents name _____________________________________ 

Email ___________________________________________ (please print very clearly) 

Phone Number ____________________________    Mobile_______________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

Medical Issues _____________________________________________________________ 

 


